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Acknowledgement of Country
Bellbrae PS 

Our school sits in beautiful
forest and coastal country, and
is the traditional home of the

Wadawurrung people. Today we
acknowledge the care they
have given to this land for

thousands of years, and the
care they continue to give. 

We always remember that our
community learns and grows on

Wadawurrung land and we
acknowledge and pay our

respects to Wadawurrung Elders
past, present and emerging.

 

IMPORTANTIMPORTANT
DATES & INFODATES & INFO

BELLBRAE BULLETINBELLBRAE BULLETIN
3 / 5 / 2 0 2 4

Sunday 5th May
MAYFAIR

7th & 8th May
Foundation - Life Ed

Incursion

Friday 17th May
Grade 5 - Point Addis

Excursion

Monday 10th June 
Kings Birthday Public Holiday

Friday 28th June
Last Day Of Term

2:30pm finish

Monday 15th July
Term 3 Begins

Future Curriculum Days
Monday 5 August 2024

Monday 4 November 2024

THIS WEEK FROM THE PRINCIPAL

T E R M  2

P A G E  1

                                      
Welcome to Term 2 - This is our first official Newsletter for the term, so although

we’ve been back a few weeks, welcome back! It certainly has been busy on all fronts
with a lot of activity happening around the school. This has included sporting events,

special assemblies, incursions, preparation for the Mayfair, teacher/parent interviews,
and an entertaining ‘Bellbrae has got Talent’ show. Well done to all our students, and

thanks to all the staff for creating these opportunities.

Mayfair – Thank you to everyone who has contributed to our upcoming Mayfair. This is
our school’s major fundraiser and wouldn’t be possible without the support of parents

and our broader school community. We appreciate all the volunteer help that has been
offered and the generous donations from our families. A special thanks to our School

Council, Belinda, Judy and Tony, who have all been integral in the planning and
coordination of activities. Additionally, thanks to Clint Fisher for organising, as well as
funding, the Welcome to Country Ceremony, which will officially open our Mayfair on

Sunday morning.

Student Leadership – Recently our School Captains have been involved in a number
of community events where they have done our school proud. These include ANZAC

Services and a Leadership Conference. Please have a read of their experiences below:

Anzac Day - As you may know, last Thursday was Anzac Day. The school captains
were kindly invited to lay a wreath and read a poem at the dawn Anzac Day Service. It

was a very early start to the day and you certainly had to rug up as it was extremely
cold. We met Mr Schmidt near Cosy Corner at 5:15am and walked up to the service.
Phoebe, Harmony and Romeo went and sat in a V.I.P seating area with Mr Schmidt,

ready to lay the wreath and Chloe went and sat up on stage ready to read her poem.
The service went for about an hour and it was certainly a once in a lifetime time

opportunity to be able to speak and lay a wreath at the Dawn Service. We would like
to thank all the people who put together that service to pay our respects to all the

soldiers who fought for our country.

https://www.facebook.com/groups/135790323252561/
mailto:www.bellbrae.ps@education.vic.gov.au
https://web.seesaw.me/parents
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BIRTHDAYSBIRTHDAYS
A big happy birthday to

those students who
celebrated their special day

over the holidays.

15TH APRIL
ADELINE DYSON

16TH APRIL
ISAAC TAYLER
COCO CLYNE

17TH APRIL
ETHAN EARLE
ALICE TARIK

18TH APRIL
SEAN BYRNE

20TH APRIL
JACK WEBBER

RUBY MEE

22ND APRIL
WEST RAHILLY

HUNTER MENOGUE

25TH  APRIL
TY GLENNIE

JACK MUGAVIN
LOLA MUGAVIN

RIVER ISAAC

26TH APRIL
RUFUS FISHER

27TH APRIL
ARCHER DRURY

29TH APRIL
RORY DUNCAN
JARVIS ESSING
HARLA PERRY

JOSHUA NEWBOULD

30TH APRIL
JENNY BECKER

2ND MAY
JACK LOCK

FLETCHER NUTT

5TH MAY
GRIFFIN STANLEY
RYDER EDWARDS

EVIE ALSOP

6TH MAY
RUBY MCVERRY

7TH MAY
COLTEN OAKLEY

PHOEBE CRAWFORD
ELSIE ECCLES

8TH MAY
ELIZA THORNTON

9TH MAY
JUNE PHILLIPS

COCO HURLEY

newsletter continued

                                      
 Leadership Conference - Earlier this week, on the 29th of April, the school

captains were invited to a leadership conference in Geelong. Mr Waters drove
us to the Geelong West Town Hall where we met Phil. The car ride with Mr

Waters was definitely a great opportunity to get to know each other more. We
were taken inside to our seats and were surprised with some little booklets with
some fun activities inside. At 9:15am the presentation started. It was all about

some tips and tricks about how you can run your school, how to spread the word
about new additions or changes around your school correctly, and some values
that describe leadership. It was a really fun day and we certainly did learn some
new skills about being a leader. Thank you to all the staff who make these things

possible.

School Council – Our first School Council Meeting for the term will be held this
coming Monday. Included on our Agenda is the vision for the year, and the 2023

Annual Report to the Community.
This report that gives an overview of the school’s performance over the last year
will be published on our website after it has been tabled and endorsed by the

School Council. We are very fortunate to have a very committed, passionate and
energetic School Council President, Emily Torney, who has been instrumental in
leading a number of initiatives around the school, as well as securing grants for
general the betterment of Bellbrae PS. She deserves a special ‘shout out’ and a

big thanks from all of us.

Front Play Space – We are in the process of signing off the final works on the
inclusive play area at the entrance to the school. The last few items to be

included is the erection of the third flag-pole and a new sign at the front gate.
The students are loving having an additional recreational area, which also

complements the existing spaces we already have. Bellbrae is very fortunate to
be blessed with amazing facilities, and together with our wonderful staff, make

this school the fantastic place that we all enjoy being part of.

Enjoy the upcoming weekend and we look forward to your attendance at
the Mayfair.

Adrian



one planet thank you for bellbrae ps

SCHOOL WIDE POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR
                                       

School Wide Positive Behaviour Weekly Update

Our whole school focus for Term 2 Week 3 and 4 will be
showing our school value of Respect - We consider the

feelings of others. All classes will engage in teaching and
learning activities that explore:

We think before we act and speak
Use body language and facial expression to understand

how others are feeling
Pause to consider other people’s point of view 

We understand that our words and actions have an
impact



Values awards
ADELINE DYSON FA ASPIRE

For thinking about other people's feelings and sharing your ideas about how to care for others, with
our class.

JAMES HOLLAND FA RESPECT For your amazing effort to sound out words when writing.

MAC LAW FB ASPIRE
Congratulations Mac for a wonderful start to the Term, you consistently demonstrate a positive

attitude to all areas of your learning. Well done!

LEILA ALAM FB RESILIENCE
Well done Leila, for your kindness, friendship and willingness to tackle all learning tasks with

enthusiasm! We are very proud of you.

HANNAH DIXON FC RESPECT
For always showing kindness and consideration towards everyone around you. You are amazing

Hannah!

JACK COLLET FC ASPIRE
For concentrating during learning time on the floor and trying your hardest in activities. Superstar

effort, Jack!

WILLOW MORRISH FD ASPIRE
Well done for taking initiative around the classroom and taking on challenges with a positive

attitude. Keep it up Willow! 

SARI CROWE FD RESILIENCE For demonstrating resilience and giving things a go with confidence. Well done Sari!

CHARLIE HERREEN FE ASPIRE Well done Charlie for working very hard on you reading and improving so much! Keep it up!

LILY WILSON FE ASPIRE Well done Lily on your improved reading skills! Your hard work is paying off. Keep it up!

ANASTASIA HENNESSY 1A ASPIRE For challenging yourself in all areas of learning and being a reliable role model in 1A

WEST RAHILLY 1A RESPONSIBILITY For participating in all learning activities and being responsible with your classroom jobs.

JUNIPER STEELE 1B RESPONSIBILITY For constantly displaying responsible behaviours in the classroom. You are a valued member of 1B

HARRIET MADELEY 1C ASPIRE
For trying her hardest with learning activities in class. You listen well and are always enthusiastic.

Well done Harriet!

LEILA UGRIN 1D RESILIENCE Demonstrating Resilience and doing hard things - well done!

ALBY CATIONS 2A ASPIRE For always aspiring to produce his best work on every task. Well done, Alby!

MAELYSE GOY 2A RESPONSIBILITY
For always taking responsibility of her learning and giving her best to every task. Well done,

Maelyse!

LUCY TORNEY 2C ASPIRE
 For always striving to achieve your absolute best during learning time and always challenging

yourself in Maths. Well done, Lucy!

FINN HART 2C RESPONSIBILITY For always making excellent choices and taking charge of your own learning. Well done, Finn!

VALUES AWARDS



VALUES AWARDS
HARPER MOLLOY 3A RESPECT

For being a kind and respectful member of the class, always following classroom
expectations. 

NAPOLEON SAWYER 3A ASPIRE
For being a positive and enthusiastic member of the class, who is always eager to

learn and try his best.

WILSON
BARRACLOUGH

3B ASPIRE
For your consistently positive attitude towards to all aspects of school life, and for

always aspiring to extend yourself in the classroom. Congratulations, Wilson!

BRIDGET FIESS 3B RESPECT
For the wonderful way in which you've settled into Grade 3 at BPS, and for always

striving to achieve your personal best during every learning opportunity. Keep up the
outstanding efforts, Bridget!

EDEN BENNETT 3C RESPECT
For always demonstrating our school value of respect towards classmates and

teachers.

LOLA MUGAVIN 3C ASPIRE  Always showing kindness and consideration to student's and staff. Keep it up Lola!

INDY MORDES WILSON 4A RESPECT
Indy is a well-liked member of our class who uses her manners, listens to others,

considers others feelings and always has a smile on her face! She respects others
and consequently is well respected herself. Well done Indy

VASCO BONES 4A RESPECT
Vasco always includes everyone in play or work, uses his manners when speaking to

adults and considers other's feelings when acting alone or in a group.
Congratulations Vasco.

QUINN O’LOUGHLIN 4C ASPIRE  Consistently putting 100% effort into every activity at school. Great work Quinn!

LOLA M 4C ASPIRE  Always showing kindness and consideration to student's and staff. Keep it up Lola!

HENRY LISTER 5A ASPIRE
 For making a fantastic start, and having a great attitude towards his information

report on Austria

ARLIE COLE 5A ASPIRE
 For overcoming difficult equations in maths and always giving it her best effort.

Well done!

ALICE PALMIERI 5B RESPECT
Thank you for always showing respect whether it's following teacher's instructions,
acting with kindness and care towards others or looking after school property. We

appreciate you!

OLIVER EARLE 5B ASPIRE
For taking learning risks and having a growth mindset, especially in maths. Well

done and keep it up!

ALBY BRADSHAW 5C RESPONSIBILITY
Having an excellent responsible attitude to all his learning. He is always a

cooperative and helpful member of the class.

RIVER VIVIAN - TAYLOR 6A RESILIENCE
For the growing confidence in your learning. You are seeking support and putting
extra focus into your work, especially when it gets challenging. Keep it up River!

ASHLEN SCOWN 6A ASPIRE
For the confidence you are displaying not only in your learning but in your leadership

roles. You always lead by example so others can flourish! Well Done Ashlen!

IVY GARRARD 6B RESPONSIBILITY
For showing enthusiasm, pushing herself as a learner and inspiring participation in

others through her leadership qualities.

ADDIS O’LOUGHLIN 6B RESPONSIBILITY For being super organised and being a good role model as a learner to his peers.
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Sports news
City to Surf Cross Country
Well done to all of our students who participated in the City to Surf Cross Country on 19th of April. It was
awesome to see the effort and encouragement of other students. We wish the following students the best of luck
when they compete in the Regional Finals on the 14th of May:
James Barraclough
Tyler Cormack
Sahara Lowdon
Addis O’Loughlin
Alice Palmeri
Wren Rahilly
Ruby Williams

Snow Sports
(Original Document is on Compass)
The 2024 Mogul Ski World Victorian Interschools Snowsports Championships are held at Mt Buller from the 19th-
25th of August.
Please use the following link to view important information for the Victorian Competition:
https://www.interschools.com.au/home-victoria/

If you are interested in having your child compete, please email me your child's name and DOB, snow ID, events
they wish to enter and division by June 6th. 
david.semianiw@education.vic.gov.au

If you do not have a snow ID please use the following link to create one: Membership - Snow Australia (you can
create a new Snow ID after May 1st).
*There is a $30 team membership fee for each student to join the team. This is to release a teacher to complete
the team entry and administration tasks.

Regional Tennis Final
Congratulations to Naree Gow who placed 4th in the Geelong Regional Tennis Final on Monday. To progress to
the Regional Final, Naree had won the City to Surf competition and placed first in the District Finals. She did this
as a Grade 5 student competing against Grade 6s’. Well done Naree!

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.interschools.com.au%2Fhome-victoria%2F&data=05%7C01%7CDavid.Semianiw%40education.vic.gov.au%7Ce184627c5c0e4547d17e08db4632c00c%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638180956010795304%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=tmIH%2FrMYBNCG8i6%2BHnSkMWUoY4mtqSbZBbEltqIwYpg%3D&reserved=0
mailto:david.semianiw@education.vic.gov.au
https://www.snow.org.au/membership


wellbeing news

Lunch Clubs are up and running and are extremely popular with students across all grades.
Clubs offer our students an alternative to playing outside and provide opportunities for students

to connect in with other students across all grades whilst completing an activity they enjoy.
Here are a few moments captured last term: 

CLUBS
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Lunch orders

*** Reminder to complete your order. You must
get to the payment section to complete. If

you do not receive a payment confirmation and
canteen order number via email, your order

will not have been processed. (See below) ***

Canteen
Wednesday, Thursday

 ONLINE ORDERS 
By 9.30AM DAILY

Sushi Tuesdays Online Only by 8pm Monday
Nights healthysuushi.square.site

Canteen - Specials

Please see canteen menu
on the Compass App

community news 

http://healthysuushi.square.site/


community news 



community news 



community news 



community news



community news 


